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PUBLIC EMPLOYMENT RELATIONS BOARD APPOINTMENT 
 
Announcement.  On September 10, 2021, Governor Reynolds announced the appointment of Jane 
Dufoe from Linn County to the Public Employment Relations Board (PERB), replacing Mary Gannon. 
 
Background.  The PERB is responsible for implementing the provisions of Public Employment Relations 
under Iowa Code chapter 20, and for adjudicating and conciliating labor and management disputes 
involving public employers and employee organizations throughout the State. 
 
More Information.  Board responsibilities and information on PERB meetings can be found here. 
 
LSA Staff Contact: Eric Richardson (515.281.6767) eric.richardson@legis.iowa.gov 
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